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DDC counsels teens about pregnancy

By Elena Cabral
Spectator Staff Writer

About 30 male high school stud-
ents from the Double Discovery
Center (DDC) program attended a
workshop on teenage pregnancy
Saturday in Ferris Booth Hall to
discuss issues of sexual responsibi-
lity.

The DDC provides tutoring and
career counseling for inner city high
school students.

The workshop, entitled ‘‘Teen
Pregnancy: From a Male’s Perspec-
tive’’ was sponsored by the Alpha
Phi Alpha fraternity and featured
small group sessions with students
who advised methods of preventing
teenage pregnancy, according to
Gerald Fonville, CC 90, a member
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